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BORSA ITALIANA - MITCH Feed decommission

Dear Borsa ltaliana Customer,

Please note that the following communication, although directed to all Borsa ltaliana Customers of
the Real Time Market Data Agreement (“Agreement”), impacts only clients who are connected
directly through MITCH direct feed; all the other clients receiving Borsa ltaliana market data
though GTP, GTP Lite, HSVF or those clients who are indirectly connected through a Vendor, will
not be impacted.

The purpose of this communication is to provide you formal notification, in accordance with clause
7.2 of the Agreement of plans to decommission the MITCH real time market data feed on Borsa
ltaliana markets currently expected on October, 21st 2019.

The MITCH decommiission is part of a ‘hardware refresh’ project, whose details has been already
communicated to you by our Customer Relationship Management Technology team (“CRMT"), in
order to continue improving the performance of our technological systems and continue offering
you state of the art services. The MITCH decommission date will be confirmed by CRMT only after
the successful outcome of the necessary testing activities that will be implemented starting from
September 2019,

From the decommission date the Borsa Italiana MITCH feed will not be available and supporting
multicast channels will not broadcast.

Therefore, Customers need to ensure that they complete the migration to the GTP feed prior to the
decommission date.

GTP product and technical specifications can be found on the GTP seclion of the website at the

following link: https://www.lseg.com/areas-expertise/technology/group-technology/group-ticker-
plant.

If you have any questions about this announcement or for further information on GTP
please contact your Customer Relationship Management Technology team on +39-02-
7242512 or Clients-Services@borsaitaliana.it or the Borsa Italiana Market Data Business
Development Team on +44 (0)20 7797 3699 or Market Data ltaly on +39-02-72426353, or
email: marketdataBIT@borsaitaliana.it

Yours sincerely,

Raffaele Jerfisalmi
Chief Executive Officer
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